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08 September 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Parking around School 

Please can we remind you all about considerate driving and parking on the roads around the school.  

If you need to drive to school to collect your children, please remember the following to keep all the children and 

families safe:-  

• Do not park on the yellow zigzags – even with a Blue Badge this is illegal and dangerous.  

• Check your speed.  

• Do not park on double yellow lines – Blue badge holders CAN do this.  

• Do not park too close to the junction of a road – it obstructs the view for other drivers and pedestrians.  

• Do not park across someone’s drive or on their garden.  

• Do not park on the kerb or grass verges.  

• Instead park a little further away and walk.  

Guttman Stadium 

The Stadium are very kind to let us use their car park for free at collection/drop off times.  This is closer for many 

families that come to our school and provides another safe route for them to walk to and from their cars. This 

however, has also been problematic where parents are parking on the double yellow likes along the entry road to 

the Stadium causing congestion and making this route dangerous too.  Please use the car park as designated and 

walk the last few metres.   

Taxis 

Earlier this year we acted on feedback from parents and moved the taxi drop off/pick up point to the pre school car 

park.  This has proven to be much better and has significantly reduced the risk around the main entry gates.  Please 

can we remind everyone that the pre school car park is not for use by parents. 

Should you have any concerns please contact me via the school office as above. 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Judge 

Business Support Manager 

http://www.williamhardingschool.co.uk/

